From: I

Sent: 17 May 2021 14:42

To: LICENSING (Cheshire East)

Subject: Wilmslow Rugby Club Licencing Application
Dear Sir,

We have been notified by neighbours about the above application.

We wish to object strongly against this application. It is totally inappropriate in this location. The thought
of holding events for 5000 people fills us with horror. The traffic chaos, the parking problems, the noise
generated, the overflow of people onto neighbouring roads, the impact on the neighbouring River Bollin
Valley etc just indicate to us that this application should be rejected.

Yours sincerely,




